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August 14, 2013 
 
       
      
Steven Horvath 
1322 Burr Street 
Saint Paul MN 55130 
 
VIA US MAIL   
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1322 Burr Street 
 
Dear Mr. Horvath: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 13, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
August 20, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Ms. Moermond stated that she will put a 
call into Building Inspector Stephen Ubl to grant you the ability to pull a permit for the back 
porch.  Also, Supervisor Paula Seeley will be conducting an inspection with you on Friday to 
inspect the interior building. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Paula Seeley (email) 
 Scott St. Martin (email) 
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